
TO:             Invitees, 34th NBER Macro Annual Conference
FROM:       Rob Shannon; Assistant Director, Conferences
DATE:        January 22, 2019
RE:             Invitation and Logistical Information

On behalf of Martin Eichenbaum, Erik Hurst and Jonathan Parker, I would like to invite you to attend the 34th NBER Macro Annual Conference.  The conference will take place on Thursday, April 11 and Friday, April 12, 2019 at the Royal Sonesta Hotel, 40 Edwin H. Land Blvd. in Cambridge MA.  There will be a group dinner held after the conference on Friday, April 11 at the Royal Sonesta Hotel for all participants.  The program can be found at http://papers.nber.org/sched/Macro19.  Papers for the conference can be found here as they become available to the NBER.

Unfortunately, the NBER is unable reimburse your expenses associated with your participation in this conference.  We can, however, assist you in making a hotel reservation.  Hotel reservations will be made by me, as requested on the reply form, at the Royal Sonesta Hotel, 40 Edwin H. Land Blvd., Cambridge, MA 617/806-4200.   The rate is $289.00 plus 14.45% tax per night.

Please reply via email through the Conference Department's web reply form at <<replyurl>>.  Please reply no later than March 8, 2019.

If you have any questions or need additional information please contact me at 617/868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org.
